
Week Commencing 20th March 2023 
 
Choir: Choir club will be going ahead today for those that wish to attend. 
 

 
Netball: Netball this week will be taking place Wednesday instead of Friday. Anybody that would normally attend 
Football club on a Wednesday can choose to take part in whichever they would prefer. 
 

 
Easter Cake Sale: The SSFA will be holding an Easter Cake Sale on Friday at the end of the school day. If you 
are able to provide a cake to sell, please bring it in to the school office Friday morning. Please make sure to attach 
a full ingredients list and remember, NO NUTS.  
 
Eggsploring: The chicks have all been named, keep an eye on our social media for official introductions.🐥 
 
Red Nose Day celebrations: Thank you to everyone that donated to the Just giving page, we raised £120 for Red 
Nose Day! 

 

Stapleford Primary School's 
Red Nose Day 2023 

Help Lucy Cowell raise money to support 
Comic Relief 

www.justgiving.com 

Forest School: Please make sure you send a pair of full-length trousers for your child on Forest School days. This 
week will be Class 3 and 4. 
 
Parking outside the School: Just a reminder that the single yellow lines are not to be parked on between the 
hours of 8-10am and 3-5pm. Please make sure that if someone else is collecting your child that they are also 
aware.  
 
 

Breakfast and After School Club: Please make sure you book your child into the sessions in advance. These are 
both staffed and catered for by expected attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just arrive 
on the day. This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the office on the day 
the after-school club is required. 

 
Wednesday PE: Please could all children come to school in their indoor school shoes and bring their trainers or 
use their outside shoes for their PE lesson.  
 
Outdoor Clothes and shoes: The children will be playing on the field at break and lunch unless it is raining. 
Please make sure they have clothes to wear over their school uniform e.g. joggers and a sweatshirt and either 
waterproof trainers, wellies or spare socks. 
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone can play 
- Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to buy 

tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-primary-school  
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Stapleford Primary School - Your 
School Lottery 

Help us to raise funds and deliver vital work by 
supporting our school when you play Your School 
Lottery. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

Facebook/Instagram/Twitter: Find us @staplefordprimaryschool on both Facebook and Instagram 
and @Staplefordps on Twitter - Updates and information can be found there. Please like and share our lovely school. 

 
 

 
 Dates for the Diary 
 

 
This Half Term  
Monday 20th March - Choir - Music Festival at the Drill Hall 
Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service in Church 
Friday 31st March - Break up for Easter Holiday - 2pm finish. 
 

 
SSFA - Dates for the Diary 
Friday 24th March - Easter Cake Sale 
Saturday 8th July - Summer Fayre  
 

 
Keep your eyes peeled for the date of their next Quiz!!!! 
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